
 

KANDY HIGH SCHOOL 
OLD GIRLS’ ASSOCIATION 
(COLOMBO BRANCH) 
 

Web: www.khsogacmb.lk 
 

 

 

 
    1879-2025 

 

Patron  

Dr. Priya Supramaniam  
428/43, “Eden Gardens”, 

Samagi Mawatha, 

Hokandara South 

Mobile: 076 992 8637 

Tel: 011 276 2378 

 

President 

Ms. Nandika Denipitiya 
20/1, Nandimitra Place, 

Kirillapone, 

Colombo 6 

Mobile: 077 419 7192  

Tel: 011 285 3944 

 

Immediate Past President 

Ms. Sylvia Wijekoon 
19, Balapokuna Place, 

Colombo 6 

Mobile: 072 243 3412 

Tel: 011 280 9577 

    

Vice President  

Ms. Mayanthi Kulatunga 

Jayakody 

550/A/1, Saama Mawatha,  

Akuregoda, Battaramulla 

Mobile: 077 384 4263 

Tel: 0112779597  

  

Secretary 

Ms. Lalani Wijesuriya 

46, Diyawanna Gardens, 

Pagoda Road,  

Nugegoda 

Mobile: 077 755 7801 

Tel: 011 281 7808 

 

Treasurer 

Ms. Aruni Seneviratne 

4, De Fonseka Place, 

Colombo 4. 

Mobile: 0773405812 

Tel: 0112581864  

NEWSLETTER 04 

 

21st February 2025 

 

Dear Member, 

 

Hope you are keeping fine while you read our 4th and last newsletter for the year 

2024/25.  

 

Christmas Party 

 

Since you received our 3rd newsletter, we had our Annual Christmas Party. It was 

held successfully at Havelock City Club House on 13th December 2024. The 

participants had an enjoyable evening filled with awesome food and drinks, fun 

games, jolly music, gifts galore and much merry-making.  

 

           
 

                                     
 

Please visit our website at www.khsogacmb.lk for more pictures of the event. 

 

Senior Members  

A few of our Committee Members visited our Senior Members, Nanda 

Wanasundara and Chitrangi Madena at their respective homes and spent 

some quality time with each one of them: 
  

 

http://www.khsogacmb.lk/
tel:011
http://www.khsogacmb.lk/


       
 

           
 

Annual Prize Giving  

 

The Annual Prize Giving of our school was held on 28th January 2025 at the School 

Auditorium. It was attended by some of our Committee Members, and it was rewarding to see 

several prizes being annually awarded to deserving children which are donated by our 

Association and its generous Members.  

                  
 

High School Sunday 

 

Out Patron Priya Supramaniam was the Chief Guest at High School Sunday which was held at 

the Kandy Methodist Church on 02nd February 2025. It was a great honour to see her gracing 

the occasion.  

 

         
  

 



 

 

Annual General Meeting 2024/25 

 

Currently, the Committee is busy getting prepared for the Annual General Meeting of 

the Kandy High School Old Girls’ Association (Colombo Branch) for the period 

2024/25. The relevant details are as follows:  

 

Date:    Saturday, 22nd March 2025  

Time:     Registration - 3:30 – 4:15 pm: Meeting starts at 4:30 pm 

Venue:   Mandarina Colombo, 433 A2, Colombo 03  

Tickets: LKR 4,000.00 (subsidized rate) including High Tea 

 

For tickets, please contact Nandika (077 419 7192) / Chitrangani (077 330 0009) / 

Hemanthi (077 771 5551).   

 

Please make your reservation on or before 15th March 2025. 

 

The Formal Notice of Meeting, together with Audited Accounts, Minutes of the 2023/24 

AGM, Resolutions (if any) to be adopted at the Meeting, will be sent to all Members 

two (2) weeks prior. We look forward to your attendance. 

 

For Senior Member sponsorships for the AGM, please contact Nandika (077 419 7192).  

Sponsorship will be in line with the Association’s criteria, on a first-come-first-served 

basis. All requests will be held confidential. 

 

LC vs KHS Centenary Netball Encounter 

 

The Gwen Opie Memorial Challenge Shield Centenary Netball Encounter between 

Ladies’ College and our school was played at LC Grounds on 01st February 2025. It 

was attended by some of our Members and Committee Members. The Association 

provided our team some snacks and drinks. 

 

Association T-Shirts 

 

Also note that our Association T-Shirts will be on sale at the AGM for LKR 2,250.00. 

Please find below, the t-shirt design and the measurement chart. 

 

 

                     
 

 

 



Website & Facebook  

 

Our Official Website and Facebook Page are being updated from time-to-time with news  

and photographs that may be of interest to you. So, do visit them when time permits.  

 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

   
 

Lalani Wijesuriya                Nandika Denipitiya 

Hony. Secretary                                    Hony. President 


